
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

August 10, 2018 
 

NOTRE DAME RESURFACING 
KERCHEVAL TO WATERLOO 

 
 
This week the contractor was able to remove the existing parking lane along the Maire 
Elementary field and install the new base in preparation for the new curb and asphalt 
surface. 
 
Next week they plan on constructing the new curb along the Maire Elementary field, 
milling off the old asphalt surface and completing the base repairs and conditioning of 
existing street in preparation for the new overlay. 
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize for any inconvenience it may cause you 
and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete the construction in a timely manner. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 
 
Contractor: Florence Cement Company, Inc.    (586) 997-2666 
 
Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc     
   Stephen Pangori spangori@aewinc.com (586) 726-1234 
    
Thank You. 
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